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Inquiry Into the operations of Toll Roads in Queensland 

 
 

On 13 June 2018 the Legislative Assembly of the Queensland Parliament passed the following motion: 
 

That the Transport and Public Works Committee inquire into and report to the Legislative 
Assembly by 13 September 2018 on the operations of toll roads in Queensland. In undertaking 
this inquiry, the committee should consider— 
 

(a)  The operation of existing toll roads in South-East Queensland; 

(b)  Toll pricing and incentive options to deliver better outcomes for Queenslanders; 

(c)  The operation of the existing complaint process and current statistics; 

(d)  Possible measures to continue to improve customer service standards; and 

(e)  The existing relationship between the Tolling Customer Ombudsman and the 
     Queensland Ombudsman. 

 
The Limousine Action Group (Queensland) Inc. is grateful for the opportunity to make the 
following submission for consideration of the Transport and Public Works Committee. 
 
 
Who We Are 
We are a large group of QLD Limousine Service Licence owners, operators and drivers.  
 
 
Summary of our Submission 

Ø Toll charges are having a significant effect on small business in QLD. 
Ø Support is specifically required for business clients. 
Ø An independent tolling ombudsmen, that is truly independent, is required.  

 

Inquiry into the operations of 
Toll Roads in Queensland Submission No. 155

Page No. 1



Inquiry into the operations of 
Toll Roads in Queensland Submission No. 155

Page No. 2



3 
Limousine Action Group (Queensland) Inc. 

Customer Service 
(d)  Possible measures to continue to improve customer service standards 

We would like to see a further support for business clients. This would include: 
Ø A higher level of customer contact centre specifically for commercial clients, possibly 

based in Australia. 
Ø Hardship Support policy for commercial clients 
Ø Implementation of a business advisory focus group that gives feedback to Transurban 

on the customer service needs of businesses in QLD. 
   

 
 

A Fully Independent Ombudsman 

(e)  The existing relationship between the Tolling Customer Ombudsman and the 
     Queensland Ombudsman. 

An ombudsman that is fully independent to Transurban or any other tolling company is the 
only option we consider to be a fair and reasonable dispute resolution service. This means 
that the ombudsman would not be directly funded by any tolling company.  
 
The current service is not trusted by our members.   
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of our submission. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Jacqui Shephard 
Chairperson 
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